
I refer to the Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Clonmel and Environs Local Area Plan 2024-

2030 and specifically to the Strategic Flood Risk Assessment: Please not that the mapping of the 

streams in the Flood risk assessment is INCORRECT. The Auk Stream West; The Auk Stream East and 

an associated unnamed stream are incorrectly draw on the map and therefore call the whole flood 

risk assessment into doubt.  

 

 


